
 
 

 
August 9, 2019 
 
Rebecca Westover 
Mountain View Whisman School District 
1400 Montecito Ave 
Mountain View, CA 94043 
 
RE: Change Order #1 Justification: Mountain View Whisman School District Office Building – 
Enviroplex Inc. - Mountain View Whisman School District – DSA APP #: 01-117359 

Item # 1 – Building Revisions (PCO’s 1r2 and 2) 

This change is the result of a number of design revisions.  The District Office building was bid through a 
Request for Proposal (RFP) process which required the modular building manufacturers to bid the project based 
on their standard DSA pre-check (PC) package, current piggy back contract and a performance specification 
included with the RFP documents.  As a result of that process the project was awarded to Enviroplex as the 
building manufacturer providing the best value to the District.  Once the building manufacturer was selected 
there were a few items which required revision in order to tailor the building to best fit the District’s needs.  
Those items included (1) added ADA grates to access and poly vent covers, (2) extended rear building overhang 
from 2’-6” to 5’ to cover rear entrance/exit doors, (3) revised window sizes, (4) added electrical panels, (5) 
delete floor boxes at modular furniture, (6) change to wall hung toilet fixtures, (7) changed to wall hung 
lavatories, (8) added exterior hose bibs, (9) provide additional exterior canopies at doors and (10) revise 
casework details.  The cost to make these revisions include all labor, materials and equipment required to 
perform the changes noted. 

Total Change Order No. 1 - $60,112.00 

In our capacity as the District’s Construction Manager we have completed a review of Change Order # 1.   

The total Change Orders to date: $60,112.00. 

Change orders to date equate 1.38% of the contract value. To date, Enviroplex has completed 99% of the 
contract work.  

There is $375,836.00 remaining in the Change Order Contingency.  

Based upon the review of the merit and the compensation, it is our recommendation that you approve this 
change order. If you have any question, please do not hesitate to call.  

Sincerely, 
Greystone West Company 



 
 
 
Jason Cave 
Project Manager  




